
Flexible – Semi Automatic 

FTS 1500 2CM MODEL 

Unique in the market and launched in 
2021 the FTS 1500 is based upon the 
award-winning label FTS mounter 
following requests from existing FTS 
customers moving into flexible 
packaging. 

Extremely easy to use with minimal 
training require 

Ease of use for large plates 

Fixed focal distance irrespective of the 
sleeve repeat diameter 

Inverted cameras eliminate operator 
accidental damage or the need for 
constant recalibration

SPECIFICATIONS 

− Web width 1500mm

− Repeat range 280mm (11”) up to
850mm (33.5”)

− Pivoting cantilever mandrel sleeve
headstock system, left hand sleeve
loading.

− Two motor driven cameras (50x
magnification)

− Cushioned table surface for plate
positioning enables the polymer
plate to be quickly and accurately
positioned

− Air assisted traversing table with
hard wearing soft compressible
surface is used to adhere the plate
to the tape with uniform adhesion
in both print and relief areas

− 22” touch screen colour monitor

ASSOCIATED PRODUCTS 

− Bar code scanner

− Plate and tape cutter

− Pre-register alignment option

− Tape roll holder

−
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